
Transition Year Taster Day in UL 

 

On Tuesday, 4th December, the Transition Year students visited the University of Limerick. This was 

to help give us a taste of university life and the choices we will need to make after secondary school. 

There were a number of brief lectures on throughout the day to sit in on. I took the opportunity to 

attend lectures on psychology, politics, history and foreign languages. Seeing the great leap from 

secondary school to university did make the whole experience seem rather daunting and 

overwhelming. However, I now feel better prepared for what is facing me in the adult world once I 

finish secondary school. 

   Other students attended lectures concerning sociology, English, the arts and more. Lecturers also 

explained the amount of points needed in the Leaving Cert for each course. We all agreed that our 

day in UL was both helpful and exciting. I think it’s safe to say there will be a number of students 

from St. Mary’s CBS heading to Limerick for their Third Level education. 

 

John Davis 

 


